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18th January 2019 

Newsletter Number 3 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

DATES FOR THE TERM – more details for many of these events will follow in due course 

 

Monday 4th February 8.30am – School Nurse Drop In session for parents 

Tuesday 5th February 6pm - E-safety meeting for parents @ Lancastrian Infants 

School, Orchard Gardens, Chichester 

Tuesday 12th February 3pm 5pm Parent Consultations 

Wednesday 13th February 3pm 6pm Parent Consultations 

Friday 15th February INSET DAY – school closed to pupils 

Mon 18th – Fri 22nd Feb HALF TERM 

Thursday 7th March World Book Day 

Thursday 14th March GAS Little Big Sing – The March School – Year 2 

Friday 15th March Red Nose Day 

Friday 29th March Last swimming 

Friday 5th April END OF TERM 

Summer Term starts Tuesday 23rd April  

Summer term 2019: 

Tuesday 23rd April 2019 to Friday 19th July 2019 

INSET DAYS: Monday 3rd June 2019, Monday 22nd July 2019, Tuesday 23rd July 2019 

PLEASE NOTE THAT MONDAY 1st JULY 2019 IS NOT NOW AN INSET DAY 

Half term break:   Monday 27th May 2019 to Friday 31st May 2019 

 

LITTLE CANADA, ISLE OF WIGHT 2019 

A reminder to parents of Year 6 children - the final payment of £50 for the residential visit in the summer is 

due by 1st FEBRUARY.  Please make payment to the school office.  Thank you. 

 
If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to speak to us.  Have a great weekend! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Christopher Todd 

Headteacher 


